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With 2019/2020 being a new farm bill starting, COVID19, and just general craziness going on in the 

world FSA employees have continued to show up and do the work that is helping our producers achieve 

Sonny Perdue’s model “Do right and feed everyone”. To continue to do the best work we can it is our 

responsibility to let our agency know what can be improved upon in the software and office policy. 

Attached is the link to the submission form where your voice can be heard! https://nascoe.org/forms-

downloads/programs-submission/  

Starting off 2020 we have tackled a major challenge of CRM-software updates for CCC-505c and having 

letters produced in Midas automatically. This is because of the submission made to NASCOE and the 

Washington DC team. Let’s work together and continue to improve our agency! 
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